
Aloha, 

Dole Plantation will be temporarily closed until further notice to help prevent the potential 
spread of the coronavirus (COVID-19) in Hawai‘i. 

The closure will affect both the on-property attractions and public access to the grounds. 

At this time, the re-opening date is uncertain because of the constantly evolving coronavirus 
situation. We will continue to closely monitor the state of affairs as they unfold.   

At Dole Plantation, the health, safety and well-being of our guests and business associates are 
our first priority, and we are committed to doing our part as a community partner to slow the 
spread of COVID-19. 

As you consider visiting us at Dole Plantation when we re-open, we want to assure you that 
our primary concern is the health, safety and well-being of our guests, associates, tenants, and 
the communities we serve. Health and safety protocols are in place and, in some instances, 
have been enhanced in response to the current situation. These include the increased 
frequency of cleaning and disinfecting of: 

Ø frequently-touched hard surfaces such as doorknobs and handles, tables, registers,
touchscreens, counters, restrooms, etc.;

Ø amusement and entertainment areas, including our trains, food service areas, and retail
areas;

Ø drinking fountains and bathrooms, including fixtures, metal fitting, and mirrors;

Ø tables and chairs at Dole Plantation; and

Ø door handles/push bars at building entrances (inside and outside).

Beyond this, when we re-open, we will continue to follow the guidance and recommendations 
of local, state and federal agencies to ensure that we deploy the best practices under the 
circumstances.   

Thank you for your understanding. We look forward to seeing you very soon! 


